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Evan O'Connor

From: Terri Villacci <mominator2@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 8:36 PM

To: Planning Board

Subject: 55 High Street

Hi,  

I just wanted to comment on the Andrew school redevelopment at 55 High Street. I have lived at 58 High Street for 42 

years and I am looking forward to this development. The 18 affordable apartments for seniors is a wonderful idea. The 

look of the apartments will fit in really nicely with the neighborhood and will be a great addi'on. I did no'ce on the 

plans a cross walk over to the side walk on the other side of the street and would suggest that possibly that be a slightly 

raised crosswalk to slow down the traffic on this street. I hope this development is approved. It’s 'me to turn that 

property into something nice and get rid of the used car lot it has turned into. 

 

Thank you for your 'me,  

Terri Villacci 

 

Sent from Terri's iPhone 


